
 
 
 

 
 

We have been notified of the Coyotes that 
have been roaming around the Town.  The 

conservation officer as well as our permitted 
pest control have been contacted.  Please 

refrain from feeding your pets or any other 
animals outdoors, as this attracts coyotes and 
other wild animals. If you have a problem with 

a coyote please contact the Town Office! If 
you are not the permitted pest control you 

ARE NOT to shoot within Town Limits.  
Please see attached the by-law Control and 

Regulations of Fire-Arms.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


